
Friday 24th January 2025 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
This week I have been looking at handwriting across Year 3 

and giving out Star Writer pencils to those pupils who are 

showing consistent and correct handwriting.  I know that over 

the next couple of weeks, I will be able to give out even more 

of these special pencils, as I can see that pupils are trying   

really hard to improve their letter formation and handwriting.  It 

is great to see pupils in Year 3 starting to join their handwriting 

aswell!  Keep it up! 

Don’t forget to look at our Instagram page regularly to find out 

what the pupils have been learning each week.  Please scan 

the QR code to access our page, or search for 

griffinprimary.  Please follow us so that you 

don’t miss out when we add new photographs 

to our page. 

Miss Pitts,  

Principal 

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

92.1% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

2ZP 

96% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

3SH 

97.41% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4JL 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

9x3=27    27÷3=9 

3x9=27    27÷9=3 

Reading Corner 

The mini Malarkey festival is back!  

The next amazing mini Malarkey Festival is coming 
to Waudby Library and Leisure Centre on Saturday 

15 February and families 
can book their free tickets now! 

Join The Big Malarkey Festi-
val Team, authors, artists,      

musicians and illustrators for a 
day full of Malarkey fun for all 

ages. 

It will be such a brilliant day - you 
won't want to miss it! Tickets are 

FREE! 

Griffin’s Instagram 

Attendance this 

week by class 

 

Nursery 89.59% 

RCM 91.48% 

RLS 89.26% 

1KR 95.47% 

1CS 90.53% 

2HC 88% 

2ZP 96% 

3DC 96.67% 

3SH 97.41% 

4JL 90.8% 

4SS 89.66% 

5GL 90% 

5TW 90.48% 

6AD 91.67% 

6BA 90% 

6ZM 91.67% 

Griffin Values 

The focus for next week is: 

Communication 

Parent Governor 

We are looking for a parent/carer to 

join the Griffin Primary School   

Governing Body. 

If you are interesting in nominating 

yourself, or someone else; or 

would like more information about 

being a Governor, please contact 

the school office on (01482) 

794122. 

Nut free school 

We are a nut free school. 

Please ensure that packed lunches do not include anything 

with nuts in it. 

Thank you for your support in keeping our pupils safe.  

After-school wraparound club 

We are now offering an after-school wraparound club 

for pupils of working parents/carers every night from 

3.30pm.    The club runs until 5.45pm on a Monday to 

Thursday; and until 4.45pm on a Friday. 

The cost of the club is £3 per pupil per session.  As we 

are a tax free childcare provider, you may be able to 

claim back some of the cost of the clubs.   

Places can be booked via the Arbor Parent app. 


